
M/WBE Summary

Due to insufficient subconsultant opportunities SMBR has assigned no subcontracting goals for this solicitation.

Public notice was given for this solicitation CLMP265 – 2020 ATD Mobility Management Center (MMC) 
Operations through the City’s Vendor Connection web portal. One firm submitted qualifications statements and 
submittals were opened on May 3, 2019.  The only submittal is from Kimley-Horn & Associates, Inc. which is not 
an MBE/WBE certified firm. 

RECOMMENDED FIRMS:  Kimley-Horn, & Associates, Inc. – Total Participation:

NON M/WBE TOTAL – PRIME                 100.00%
Kimley-Horn, & Associates, Inc. Dallas, TX   100.00%


